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Voting by mail works well. It is secure, provides for rural voters of whom Oregon has 

a large number, enhances voter participation, and saves money. Requiring in-person 

voting/absentee counted on Election Day will deter rural voters, decrease general 

voter participation, and cost more to manage polling places, voting machines, and 

poll workers. Vote no! 


